
ABBEY ACADEMIES TRUST 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

 

23rd April 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 
GROCERY PACKS W/C 4TH; 11TH; 18TH; 25TH MAY 

Thank you for your lovely messages about the weekly grocery packs – we know that our 
caterers really appreciate you taking the time to send them.  Ideal have provided some 
recipe ideas you might like to make from this week’s packs (attached). 
 
Our current pre-orders expire next week and we therefore plan to place the next batch of 
orders for the following 4 weeks – weeks commencing 4th, 11th, 18th and 25th May.  If you are 
already receiving weekly pack(s) we will assume you would like to continue for the following 
4 weeks unless you contact us to let us know otherwise.  If you are not already receiving a 
pack(s) but would like to do so please contact us by 1.00 p.m. on Tuesday 28 th April on: 
 
Email: BAP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 
Telephone: 01778 422163 
 
Please ensure that you include your child(ren)’s name and school in any email. 
 
Weekly collection arrangements remain the same so packs will be available on Tuesdays as 

follows: 
 
Bourne Abbey Parents/Carers 
From Ideal in the school car park between 1.00 p.m. and 1.30 p.m. 

 
Bourne Elsea Park Parents/Carers 
From Ideal outside the school gates on Sandown Drive between 1.00 p.m. and 1.15 p.m. 

 
Colsterworth Parents/Carers 
From Ideal outside the school between 12.00 p.m. and 12.15 p.m. 

 
Please do bear in mind that these are the only times you are able to collect.  We are not able 
to store packs for you so if you do not collect a pack you will miss that week’s allocation. 
.   
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Sarah Moore 
Executive Headteacher 
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